
From the Principal’s Desk… 
 

Good News! Beginning Monday, April 12, we will 

no longer require temperature checks before 

entering the building.  This will make our drop-off 

line in the morning go much more smoothly. 

 

Remember, no school tomorrow and next week is 

Spring Break.  Enjoy the Easter holiday and the 

time off with your family! 

 

Every student. Every way. Every day. 
 

 
 

April 2                  No School 

April 4        Easter 

April 5 – 9       Spring Break 

April 19 – 23           Virtual Art Show 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sports Spotlight 
 

Check out pages 2 & 3 of the 

newsletter for information about 

Little Bomber Football Camp and 

Lady Bomber Volleyball Clinic. 

 

21st Century News 
 

The last day for 21st Century for the school year is 

May 6.  Summer schedule is coming soon! 

 

 

Pages 4 & 5 have information about 

some exciting events planned for Girl 

Scouts! 

 

 
 

 

Family Focus Corner 
Kelly Wray, Director 

(270)665-8400 ext. 2026 

 

April is Child Abuse Awareness 

Month.  You will see blue and silver 

pinwheels at BCES after Spring 

Break. These pinwheels are a 

reminder that child abuse occurs everywhere and it 

takes the whole community to keep our children 

safe.  Child abuse or neglect should be reported to 

centralized intake at 1-877-597-2331 (1-877-KY-

SAFE).  If it is an emergency, you should call 911 

or the Ballard County Sheriff’s Department at 270-

335-3561.  It is everyone’s duty to call if they are 

aware of child abuse or neglect.  Each student will 

receive an educational booklet about child abuse 

during the month of April and LOTUS will provide 

virtual presentations in the classrooms. See the last 

page of this newsletter for information on reporting 

suspected child abuse. 

 

Lotus is offering a virtual Parent Café through 

ZOOM on April 14 at 11:30 am and again on April 

28 at 5:30 pm.   

Meeting ID: 7697580413   Password: 066062

BCES Good News! 

April 1, 2021 

April Leader in Me Habit 



Little Bomber Football Camp 2021 

 
 

For:  1st – 6th grade students 

When: April 12 – 16, 3:00 – 4:15 

Where: Bomber Field House 

Cost:  1 child - $25 

  2 children - $40 

  3 or more children - $50 

Students will be escorted to the field from BCES after school.  

For more information, contact Coach Bledsoe at (270)556-8903 or Coach Baker at 

(270)556-6288. 

Thank you for your participation in our Bomber Football program! 

Student Name _________________________________________ 

Parent Name  __________________________________________ 

Parent Cell Number  _____________________________________ 

Parent Email Address  ____________________________________ 

T-Shirt Size  ____________ 

‘Lil Faith 

‘Lil Fun 

‘Lil Football 

 

GO BOMBERS! 



 



 



 



 


